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Vector supports Option 5 for the retail levy, a fixed charge on ICP's.  
Our reasons are outlined in the earlier consultation on this issue. 
 
Vector would also support any move toward basing the wholesale levy on 
more up to date gas volumes as opposed to gas volumes from a previous 
quarter. The difficulty created through back dated volumes applied to 
current customers is proving to be an administrative difficulty. 
 
We would be happy to discuss this with you further should you require 
it. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ewan Gebbie 
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